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The Club Requires Referees for 2017 

We have been very fortunate to have had two 
referees of the highest standards for a number 
of years now, but Gerry and Malachy will not 
be able to continue forever. The club urgently 
requires new members willing to become 
referees, if we do not have referees in place 
by January 2017 we will have to play all our 
games away from home. If any member is 
interested in becoming a referee, please notify 
Gerry Cosgrove, Malachy Leech or club 
secretary Gerry B Cosgrove. 
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Update on our New Glenariffe Community 
Recreation Centre 

Currently we have no further news with regards to the 
funding application made by Friends of Glenariffe for our 
new development. The application is still being processed 
and as soon as we are given any updates or official 
notification we will let you know. Keep your fingers 
crossed! 

Remember to get your weekly 
Oisín Lottery tickets. 

Remember!! Lotto tickets can 
now be bought online by 
clicking on the Play game 
button on our website. 
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Important Dates: 
27/10/16—General Meeting at 7.30pm 
25/11/16—Juvenile Dinner Dance in the Largah Lodge at 7pm 
27/11/16– Annual General Meeting in the Primary School at 3pm 

Annual General Meeting 
Any motions/recommendations and all nominations to fill the 
posts are now invited from fully paid up club members. 
Motions/ recommendations and nominations, all which must 
have a proposer and seconder, should be submitted to the 
club secretary no later than Wednesday 16 November 2016 
so that an agenda can be issued at least 10 days in advance 
of the meeting. Only fully paid up members can attend and 
vote at this meeting. For a number of years now we have 
been unable to fill positions within the club, both coaching 
and administrative. The club belongs to the people of the 
parish, it is YOUR club, please get involved. YOUR CLUB 
NEEDS YOUR HELP! 

U10 & 12 Championship Winners 
Congratulations to our U10 & 12 hurlers who have 
both won their respective championships for the 2nd 
year in a row, which is an unbelievable achievement. 
Well done! Team photograhs(opposite) where taken 
by Curly McIlwaine, we will notify you through the 
club Facebook page as soon as they are ready to go. 
Place your order through Padraig McIlwaine. 
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